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NEWSLETTER 6th September 2019 
 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
I am thrilled to be writing my first newsletter of 
the year to you and hope very much that you will 
find it and future editions informative and 
interesting. Newsletters are published every Friday 
and can also be found on our website. 
 
The school year has started very positively, and the 
children are already looking settled.  So far, the 
transition from home to school has been very 
smooth for our half day children.  We look forward 
to building on this as we come back to School on 
Monday and we continue the separation process.  
 
Our older children have quickly got into the swing 
of full day school and their new classes, with the 
excitement of lunch today feeling like a real 
novelty. Many of you have already commented 
that the children are tired; I am sure they will be 
ready for some rest and relaxion once the 
weekend comes. 
 
Parent Reps 
 
Thank you to parents that have already shown an 
interest in becoming a parent rep for this year.  If 
you are thinking about this and would like to know 
anymore about the role, please do contact me. 
 
Ballet Classes  
 
If there are any half day morning children that 
would be interested in attending ballet classes, 
one of our current parents has recommended the 
following company that currently runs a class on a 
Friday afternoon at 2.00pm.  The website is 
www.regalballet.com for further information. 

Upcoming Events 
 
Thank you to those of you who have already 
responded to the invitation to our upcoming 
events. As a reminder they are as follows: 
 
Welcome Drinks-11th Sept- 4.30pm 
 
Assessment talk for full day parents (catch up)-
19th Sept 9.30am 
 
Phonics Workshop- 26th September-4.30pm  
 
Parent’s Evening Dates 
 
Please make a note of the following dates for 
parent’s evenings this term. 
 
Mon 7th Oct- 3.45-6.00pm (Classes 1,6,7,8 & 9) 
 
Tuesday 8th Oct- 3.45-6.00pm (Classes 6,7,8 & 9) 
 
Wednesday 9th Oct- 3.45-6.00pm (Classes 2,3 & 4) 
 
Thursday 10th Oct- 3.45-6.00pm (Classes 2,3 & 4) 
 
Further information regarding arrangements for 
parents’ evenings will follow. 
 
Parking 
 
You will shortly be receiving a parking notice for 
use in your car and drop off and pick up times.  
Although this will not guarantee avoidance of a 
parking ticket, it may help somewhat.  May I please 
also remind you that parking in the disabled bay in 
Greencroft Gardens is not allowed at any time, 
unless you are a blue badge holder. 
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Proprietor: 

Mr. B. J. Berkery

Children’s quotes of the day- 
 
When asked what his favourite thing about starting 
in his new class this week, Ali in Class 9 said,  
 
“I loved making vegetable pizza in the sandpit with 
Hannah and cooking cabbage for Olivia!”  
 
Kiara also commented, “I liked drawing a big 
alligator on the whiteboard.  It had sharp claws and 
could eat your head!” 
 
 
Half Day Classrooms all set to welcome the 
children today. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
I wish you all a pleasant weekend and look forward 
to seeing everyone on Monday. 
 
With kindest regards 
 
 
Mrs Sylvester 

Management Information System 
 
We have recently set up a new platform at school 
called ISAMS, for our administration and 
communication systems.  I am confident that the 
new system will improve our efficiency 
enormously, and we would appreciate your 
patience as we get to grips with this, should there 
be a few teething problems. 
 
Snacks for Monday for half day children 
 
Hopefully half day parents will have received an 
email from me earlier today to ask that snacks are 
brought in from Monday for the children as we 
start to build up our session routines. 

 
Curriculum and Class News 

 
Weekly news from the classes and Miss Balzer’s 
additions will begin after our settling in period. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


